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BOARD OF GOVERNORS 
OF" THE 

FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM 
WASHINGTON 

240 

S-493 

AOORESS OF"I'"ICIAL CDRRESPDNOENCE 

TO THE SDARO 

May 27, 1942 

Dear Sir: 

Enclosed for your information and 

files is a copy of a telegram addressed to a 

Federal Reserve Bank with reference to elec-

trical hearing devices under Regulat-ion W. 

Very truly yours, 

L. P. Bethea, 
Assistant Seeretar;y • 

TO THE PRBSI.:JEN'l'S OF ALL FEDERAL RESERVE bMK.S 
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TELBGRAM 

May 23, 1942 

(Addrossed to a Federal Reserve Bank) 

Retel IvJ:ay 19, Board does not be­

lieve that electrical hearing devices are 

included under Item lLb Group A, or else­

where among listed articles. 

(Signed) L. P. Bethea 
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